
Gentet ,  Matthias 

From: 

Sent: 02 December 2013 17:55 
To: Planning 
Subject: apptcation ref 2513/7242/P 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

Categories: Orange Category 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

With reference to Planning Application: 2013/7242/P in connection with Athlone House, Hampstead Lane, 
London, NO 4RU, we wish to object to the application because Athlone House has settled into the 
landscape over a number of years and become part of its character. 

The view of flats for the very rich does not appeal to the large majority of  heath walkers. It adds 
nothing. The wealthy have colonised all the roads near the Heath and this is enough. To develop Athlone 
House may seta precedent for more buildings to creep in. 

Yours faithfully, 


